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The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) j i i it Bill
14-0372 - Plastic Bag Surcharge. The purpose of this bill is to j 5 i
provided by dealers to customers.

Plastic bags are 3 heavily polluting resource. They constitute a great source of litter for the City and
contribute to the tota] amount of waste entering the Harbor,

Washington, D.C. and other municipalities have enacted similar legislation. In one study,
the Alice F erguson Foundation (AF F), a non-profit focusing on the Potomac River Watershed, 600
Washington, D.C. residents and 51 business owners were surveyed after the fee was enacted there, The
study revealed that since the fee went into effect, 75% of customers stated they were using fewer bags and

78% of business owners stated they experienced either no effect or a positive effect on their business
since fewer bags had to be purchased. :

BCHD supports this legislation and appreciates the opportunity to discuss this important matter.
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